
    

 

28th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Richmond Village Care Home 

 

We are delighted to say the children have once again been invited back to Richmond Care Home. 
On this occasion it involves our Reception class and they will visit on Tuesday 9th July. The children 
and staff will be collected from school at 12.00 noon in their minibus plus a car and will be returned 
to school in time for afternoon pick up. 

The children will again spend time chatting with the residents, playing games and sharing stories. 
We will be having a teddy bears picnic too! Please could you order/bring a packed lunch and a bear. 
This is a lovely opportunity and if you would like your child to take part, please complete the slip 
below giving your permission.  

All necessary risk assessments regarding offsite visits have been carried out in accordance with LA 
guidelines. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Chance 

Assistant Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Richmond Village Care Home – Reception 

Tuesday 9th July 2024 

Name:  …………………………………………………………………..  Class ………………………….. 

 

* I give permission for my child to travel by minibus to Richmond Village Care Home on Tuesday 
9th July 2024. 

* I have signed the off-site visits form for 2023-2024 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………..  Date …………………………… 

 


